
David Gissen


From: David Gissen


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:41 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Trump falsehood


Dear Ms Roberts,


Your support of Mr Trumps falsehoods over your scientific staff is very troubling.


I my opinion this undermines any ability you have to represent NOAA and the public trust it has earned.


Please do yourself and the country a favor by resigning your position.


Sincerely


David Gissen


Sent from my iPad
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